KTNQ/KLVE

1020 AM 107.5 FM

February 23, 1988

Bill Nittler
P.0O. Box 824
Marcos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you for your letter. We are very happy to know
that our station, KTNQ-AM, can be heard in Colorado!
With this letter we confirm your monitor of November 12,
1987 at 7:58AM.

KTNQ-AM is an all Spanish radio station serving the Los
Angeles and surrounding areas.

Again, thank you for your letter.

Best Regards,

Glop ki

Elayne Martinez
Promotions
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